NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing of the Upper Ventura River Groundwater Agency Board of Directors will be held:

--Thursday, March 9, 2017 at 6:30pm--
UPPER VENTURA RIVER GROUNDWATER AGENCY
Oak View Community Center
18 Valley Road, Oak View, California 93022

The purpose of this Public Hearing is to accept public comment regarding the Upper Ventura River Groundwater Agency’s (“Agency”) election to become the designated Groundwater Sustainability Agency (“GSA”) pursuant to the Sustainable Groundwater Management Act (“SGMA”) for the Upper Ventura River Groundwater Basin (“Basin”). Under SGMA, a local agency is required to elect to become a GSA for the Basin by June 30, 2017. Failure to comply with this deadline subjects the Basin to state intervention under SGMA. Once a GSA is formed for the Basin, the GSA will begin holding public meetings to discuss development of a Groundwater Sustainability Plan.  Additional information can be found at: http://www.uvrgroundwater.org/ and by contacting pbkuebler@sbcglobal.net or 805-649-3050.

Bruce Kuebler
Chair, Upper Ventura River Groundwater Agency

UPPER VENTURA RIVER GROUNDWATER AGENCY BOARD OF DIRECTORS
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